STAFF REPORT

Date: May 10, 2023

To: Mayor and City Council

Thru: Doug Thornley, City Manager

Subject: Staff Report (For Possible Action): Approval of Privileged Business License

- Supplemental Alcohol - Village Well, Kyle McDermaid, 7600 Rancharrah
Parkway, Suite 100, Add-On Cabaret [Ward 2]

From: Lance Ferrato, Business License Manager

Department: City Manager's - Business License

Summary:

This is an application (R153801Q-AMD-2023a) to add cabaret activity at an existing restaurant
and bar located in The Village at Rancharrah shopping center near the northwest corner of
Kietzke Lane and Del Monte Lane. The site location was approved by the Planning Division and
has a zoning designation of Rancharrah PUD. Zoning hours of operation are 7:00 a.m. to 2:00
a.m. Indoor live entertainment is allowed from 10:00 a.m. to 11:00 p.m. while all doors and
windows must close at 9:00 p.m. Outdoor live entertainment is allowed from 10:00 a.m. to 10:00
p.m.

Attachments:
Privileged License Application Approval - Background, Discussion and Legal Implications
Vicinity Map - Village Well



